Oceana County Democratic Party – County Report

April 4, 2023 

The Oceana County Dems met on ZOOM on April l4, 2023 for their monthly membership meeting.   The following is a summary of topics discussed and actions taken:  

·  Janet Schultz will be attending the Rural Caucus Summit In St. Ignace, Michigan on April 13 – 15th. Other members may also plan to attend this important summit.  Janet will report back to the full board on recommended actions for our group to take. 

· Oceana Dems will be doing an on-line Fundraiser the first two week of May.  Postcards will be sent out to encourage Oceana Democrats to participate in the “Help Our Garden Grow.” 

· Mary Temple, Oceana Dems Chair, has submitted the Rural Power Lab Application.  If approved, we will be working on completing the suggested monthly projects that will provide additional funding for our county program. 

· We are going to focus on restarting our “information/dialogue” session with guest speakers at monthly membership meetings. 

·  Oceana Dems Highway Clean-up on US-31 will take place on Saturday, April 29th.  All members welcome to help-out.  

· Jerry Sparbeck and Lynne Cavazos have been nominated for the Legacy Award from Oceana County.  

· The monthly Oceana Democratic move to in-person meeting during the month of May – October of 2023.  Locations to be determined.  We plan to offer a ZOOM options for those members who are unable to attend in person.  

